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KENT SCHOOLS ORCHESTRA PLAYS FREE CONCERT IN ASHFORD
Kent Schools Orchestra will present a concert of light orchestral classics and popular pieces at the end of its spring course.
Members will perform the free concert, at 3pm on Sunday February 22 at Ashford School, East Hill, Ashford, after three days of tuition and rehearsal at the school with specialist teachers and conductors.
Orchestra manager Roger Wilson, from organisers Kent Music, said: “The Kent Schools Orchestra provides school-age instrumentalists with opportunities to rehearse and perform to the highest possible standard with other young musicians from across Kent. The repertoire is selected with the aim of developing technique, general musicianship, and ensemble skills, as well as introducing players to the work of a variety of composers.”
The course also gives members of Kent Schools Orchestra the opportunity to audition for the Kent County Youth Orchestra.
To find out more about the course visit www.kent-music.com or contact Orchestras Administrator Penny Miller at Kent Music on 01622 358403 or pmiller@kent-music.com
ends

Notes to editors

Kent Music, founded in 1948, is a registered education charity and one of the largest music education services in Europe. It delivers instrumental and vocal teaching to more than 14,000 students; employs some 200 peripatetic teachers both full-time and part-time; and organises music groups and summer schools. Kent Music is a partner in music education with Kent County Council.
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